
VILLAGE OF CUYAHOGA HEIGHTS 
COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

MINUTES 
JANUARY 22, 2020 

6:00 PM 
 

Ms. Harris called the meeting to order. Clerk Unger called the roll. 

ROLL CALL: BLOAM CENTA CONTIPELLI HARRIS HENLEY SCHOEFFLER 

Also present were, Mayor Bacci, Law Director Ben Chojnacki, and CFO Angel Meriwether.  

 

Mayor’s Report: 

Mayor Bacci explained to Council that there has been another breach at the pool unrelated to the 
repairs we made last year. This is not a leak that empties the pool in ten minutes, it is not related 
to any of the work we had done on the pool last year, but it is an issue that we will have to deal 
with in the near future. We are finding water on the floor by the pool in the tunnels, and will 
continue to keep you updated on the situation.   

Mayor Bacci wanted to inform Council that at next month’s Workshop, he will be going over all 
of the projects from 2019-2020 and then from 2020-2021. These are all of the projects that we 
are currently doing, as well as the projects we have scheduled for 2020-2021. We will be going 
over them all at a glance, so if anyone wants to get into more details about one of the projects, let 
him know, and he will have Engineer Sciano, the Building Department, and the Service Director 
attend to give us more in depth information.  

There was a lengthy conversation concerning the leak at the pool. Mayor Bacci assured Council 
that he would be monitoring the leak, and he will keep Council updated.  

Another project the Mayor wants to talk to Council about is the proposed parking lot on E.49th 
Street. He discussed the different options for the property, and explained that we will discuss this 
at the next Workshop. We want this to be a benefit added to the area, and we will go over all of 
our options before making any decisions.   

Mr. Schoeffler asked if E.49th Street hill was open. Mayor Bacci said that it is not open, and he 
will get the Service Department to put a sign up showing that it is closed at Canal Road.  

The next Workshop will be much more involved on updating the projects, but if anyone has any 
questions at any time, please call me and we will get the answers. He will get Council a good 
packet of all the projects for 2020 at the next Workshop.  



 

OTHER BUSINESS: 

None at this time.  

 

MOTION FOR ADJOURNMENT: 

Ms. Henley made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Schoeffler. All in favor, none 
opposed. Motion carried.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.  

 

 


